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From our Head Teacher      
The end of a busy term is here and the Easter Break is upon us.  Wishing you all a 

happy and restful holiday whatever you get up to.  Let’s look forward to a sunnier 

term but with lots planned.   Robin  
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SATS   … 

As you know, the government are               

implementing new SATS arrangements this 

year so it is all new for ALL Y2’s and ALL Y6’s 

across the country.   Robin will be running 

some parent briefings in addition to the          

material that has already been sent home.  

Please try and attend one of these sessions : 

Friday 15th April 9am and 3pm for Y2 

Monday 18th April 9am and 3pm for Y6 

 

Staffing 
Sadly, we say goodbye to Lauren Healy this 

term.  Lauren has been in reception this year 

and been a wonderful addition to the team 

but she is taking some time out next term.   

2 Year Old Provision 
We are doing lots of work around offering a 
2 Year Old Provision for children from 

2017.  This is in response to the             
Government agenda in offering 15 free hours 

to children under 3.  Along with    Netley 
and Brecknock Primary Schools, Primrose 

Hill is developing plans to provide this from 
January.   On our website and twitter feed 

there is a demand survey which will help us 
work out what is needed and how to best 

meet the needs of our   families.    Our plans 

are ambitious and would enable us to make 
some big structural       

alterations to the build-

ing….watch this space! 

JOIN IN THE FUN AT KENTISH TOWN CITY FARM 

Saturday, Sunday & Bank Holiday Monday.  March 25 to March 28 

Pony Rides @1:30pm - A fantastic opportunity for young children to 
ride a pony in London and it won’t cost you a fortune! Ages 4+ only.  
Costs £2 per ride.   

Sunday 27 March - 11 am to 1pm – Blown Easter Eggs.   

Fun & colourful.  Blow your own egg, decorate and take home.  Suit-
able for all ages including under 5’s. Costs £1 per child 

Bank Holiday Monday – 11am to 3pm - Easter Treasure Hunt 

Hunt for your Easter Treasure – answer the clues around the farm 
and claim your Easter Treasure. The hunt takes approx 45 minutes. 
Drop-in anytime between 11am and 3pm.  Costs £2 per child 

Tuesday 29 March - 10am to midday – Garden Explorers 

Ready for Spring? Garden Explorers, a fun outdoor drop-in for under 
5’s. 

Wednesday 30 March – 1:30pm to 3:30pm  – Family Art Club.   

Using bright coloured felt make a funky chicken to take home. All 
ages.  Free 

And lots more over the holidays—
INCLUDING PONY RIDING 
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Coming Up Next Term 
and more ... 

Monday 11th April       INSET DAY 

Tuesday 12th April      First Day of  Summer Term 

Weds 13th April          Scooter Training for YR and Y2 

Friday 15th April          Y2 SATS Meeting 9am / 3pm 

Monday 18th April       Walk to School Week 

                                  Y6 SATS Meeting 9am and 3pm 

Wed 20th April            Y1 Scooter Training 

Monday 2nd April         Bank Holiday Monday Closed 

Tues 3rd May               Sex & Relationships Education                     

                                  Session for Parents 2:30 / 3:30 

Fri 6th May                  Y3 Performance 2:30pm 

Mon 9th May               Y6 SATS Week 

Tues 10th May             Y3 & Y4 Football Tournament  

Wed 11th May             Y3 & Y4 Football Tournament  

Week beg 16th May     Y6 Cycle Training 

                                  Autism Week 

Tues 17th May             Y6 YR Height & Weight Checks 

                                  4pm-6pm Y3 Y4 Football Finals 

Wed 18th May             Y6 YR Height & Weight Checks 

Thurs 19th May            Y6 YR Height & Weight  

Fri 20th May                 Y6 YR Height & Weight  

Mon 23rd May              STEM Week Begins –  

Thurs 26th May            Y6   Drama Workshops 

 

Camden Music Festival 
The Y4 children were absolutely amazing at the Camden 

Music festival at the Royal  Albert Hall on Monday.  They 

did us proud with their singing and performing.  This event 

costs Camden £32K to keep going; Monday’s text appeal 

on the night did not raise much….in fact just £86!  If you’d 

like to help.  Text 'CAMD16£5' to 70070 to donate £5 

and help keep music alive in our schools.   

Bouncing  on the castle made £658.59 towards books 

for the Library.   Very generously, three 

governor parents have donated an addi-

tional £3,000.00.   A BIG, BIG THANK 

YOU TO EVERYONE!  


